
 

06 March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

I am delighted to announce that we have successfully appointment a new class teacher who will be working in our 
reception class on a Monday and Tuesday, starting after Easter.  

Mrs Greensmith is an experienced EYFS class teacher. I am sure that you will join me in welcoming her to our 
Cherry Tree family.  

Mrs Greensmith will be visiting school, over the coming weeks, including during the reception Easter parent craft 
on Tuesday 25th March.  

Mrs. Wilkinson, our EYFS Leader, will be starting her maternity from 24th March 2024.  

As discussed, in my previously correspondence, Mrs Lindley will be covering Mrs Wilkinson’s maternity, after the 
Easter holidays. 

Mrs Lindley will be visiting Cherry Tree, over the coming weeks and is excited to meet the children and families.  

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Adam Dawson  

Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

Designated Person for Safeguarding: Miss L Shephard  
Deputy Designated Person for Safeguarding: Mr A Dawson, Mrs S Cannon and Miss K King   

If you are worried a child is at risk of harm, please contact: Social Care Direct on 01924 303456  
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Growth and Excellence, Every Day   


